
Subject: PLEASE READ - PPE E-Mail From Provincial Operations Centre (POC) Sent to Community 
Stakeholders Earlier Today - Monday, May 25 2020 
Importance: High 
  
Hello Friends and Colleagues: 
  
Most of you (if not all of you) received an e-mail earlier today from the COVID-19 Provincial Operations 
Centre (The POC) regarding ongoing access to PPE. 
  
I appreciate that this e-mail from The POC may be causing some confusion.  My apologies for this. 
  
Please note the following in regards to ongoing access to PPE and the cost of PPE: 
  

1. All Disability Service Providers, PDD FMS agreement families, and FSCD families that directly 
employ disability workers continue to be prioritized for access to PPE related to the COVID-19 
pandemic – including after July 1st 2020. 

  
2. All Disability Service Providers, PDD FMS agreement families, and FSCD families that directly 

employ disability workers WILL NOT be required to pay for access to PPE related to the COVID-
19 pandemic, including after July 1st 2020. 

  
Sorry for any confusion. 
  
John 
  
John Stinson 
Assistant Deputy Minister 
Program Policy and Improvement 
Ministry of Community and Social Services 
780-641-9749     Confidential direct office 
587-785-9538     Mobile 
  

 
 


